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Welcome to FERC Watch – a customer service provided by Transco. Questions or comments 
related to the information contained in FERC Watch should be directed to Marg Camardello at 
713-215-3380 or Ron Goetze at 713-215-4631. 

St. James Supply Project (Docket No. CP17-58-000) 
On January 18, 2018, FERC issued an Order Issuing Certificate authorizing the St. James Supply 
Project to provide up to 161,500 Dth/day of incremental firm transportation service from Transco’s 
Station 65 Zone 3 Pool in St. Helena Parish, Louisiana, southward along its existing Southeast 
Louisiana Laterals and through the St. James Supply Lateral to an interconnect with a new 
methanol facility in St. James Parish. The target in-service date for the project is January 1, 2019.   
 
Meadows Reliability Enhancement Project (Docket No. CP18-20-000) 
On January 26, 2018, FERC issued the Environmental Assessment (EA) for Transco’s prior notice 
request under its blanket certificate to add heater capacity at the existing Meadows Heater facility 
site in the Borough of Ridgefield, Bergen County, New Jersey. The prior notice project is deemed 
approved by FERC because the EA has issued and the 60 day notice period has expired without 
protest. 
 
Rivervale South to Market Project (Docket No. CP17-490-000) 
On January 17, 2018, FERC issued the Notice of Schedule for Environmental Review for the 
Rivervale South to Market Project.  The schedule provides for issuance of the Environmental 
Assessment on March 16, 2018. 
 
Northeast Supply Enhancement Project (Docket No. CP17-101-000) 
On January 3, 2018, FERC issued the Notice of Schedule for Environmental Review for the 
Northeast Supply Enhancement Project. The schedule anticipates issuance of the Final 
Environmental Impact Statement on September 17, 2018. 
 
GT&C Section 28 – Failure of Electronic Equipment (Docket No. RP18-357-000) 
On January 18, 2018, Transco submitted a filing to reflect the company’s current practice for 
processing nominations in the event of a failure of its electronic service system or of the electronic 
communication equipment of its shippers.  Transco’s practice is to use its Buyers’ last confirmed 
nomination(s) at the time of any such event for any missed nomination cycles within the Gas Day.  
The revised tariff record is proposed to be effective February 17, 2018. 
 
Pro Forma Filing to Revise Priority of Service Provisions (Docket No. RP18-314-000) 
On January 2, 2018, Transco filed pro forma tariff revisions to update and clarify the no-notice 
and priority of rights of Transco’s services. Transco requests that the Commission issue an order 
on the filing on or about March 1, 2018, and estimates that implementation of the revised tariff 
provisions can occur approximately four months following the issuance of a final Commission 
order. 
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